From:

To: External Email for Local Plans

Cc: Councillor Michael Lawrence; Councillor Warren Fisher; Councillor Christopher Steel
Subject: Local plan review

Date: 30 November 2022 17:35:51

You don't often get email from_A Learn why this is important

CAUTION-THIS EMAIL WAS SENT FROM OUTSIDE THE COUNCIL. DONT OPEN LINKS OR
ATTACHMENTS UNLESS YOURE SURE YOU CAN TRUST THIS SENDER!

Sirs,
| have received notification of Regulation 19 Publication Plan.

Having read through this, | am writing to object to the development in Spatial
Housing Strategy 2018 - 2039 Northern edge of the Black Country at Land north of
Linthouse Lane (Essington Ward) on the grounds of Nation Food Security
whereby the repurposing of Agricultural Land for Housing development is
inappropriate in times of potential food shortages, especially highlighted since the
Ukraine conflict and it's effects on the supply of food globally.

In addition, there is not the infrastructure in place to support such a
development.Essington has already been subject to many developments without
the necessary evolution of infrastructure to support this and this proposal would
put unnecessary strain on the surrounding area.

Finally, the reduction of Green Belt is unacceptable as it would be adverse to the
National aim of a reduction to the effects of climate change.

| trust these points will be forwarded accordingly to the appropriate officers and
councillors.

Yours Faithfully,

Andrew G Morris BA(Hons)
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